Notes on the Pikes Directory (from the collections of Peggy Bailey)

These (coloured) pages are copied from a complete directory of the Brighton & Hove area. According to Peggy this directory was printed long before 1926 (when she was born) and since 1911 (the 1911 census is used to show population numbers). I can narrow it down a little more as I the earliest time I have a record of C.H.Pope at 11 Church Street is 1920 so this directory is between 1911 and 1920.

The black and white copy pages are from a directory of a later date –probably late 1920’s or early 1930’s as there are more properties shown in the latter.
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